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Date: March 18, 2020 
Subject: Notice of Extension of Public Review Period regarding a Mitigated 

Negative Declaration for the Del Mar Heights School Rebuild Project 
 

To: All Interested Parties and the Public 
 

Lead Agency: Del Mar Union School District 
 

Project Title: Del Mar Heights School Rebuild Project  
 
On February 20, 2020, the Del Mar Union School District (“District”) posted and published a Notice of Intent 
(“NOI”) to Adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration (“MND”) for the Del Mar Heights School Rebuild Project 
(“Project”).  The NOI established a public review period from February 20, 2020 to March 23, 2020 (“Public 
Review Period”).  The District’s Governing Board of Trustees (“Board”) was also scheduled to consider the MND 
at a March 25, 2020, Board meeting. 
 
On March 18, 2020, the Board held an emergency meeting to discuss issues related to the COVID-19 virus crisis.  
At such meeting, the Board cancelled its March 25, 2020, meeting and scheduled a Special Board meeting to be 
held on April 14, 2020, at which time the Board will consider the MND. 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the District is extending the Public Review Period so that the District will 
accept written comments on the proposed Project until 5:00 p.m. on March 30, 2020.  All written comments 
must be addressed to Chris Delehanty, Executive Director of Capital Programs and Technology, and timely 
emailed to cdelehanty@dmusd.org, or timely mailed to 11232 El Camino Real San Diego, CA 92130.  Any email 
or mailing that is received after 5:00 pm on March 30, 2020, regardless of the date of mailing, will not be accepted 
or considered.  
 
All environmental documents, including the MND, can be viewed at the District Office located at 11232 El 
Camino Real San Diego, CA 92130.  Additionally, such documents may be found electronically on the District’s 
webpage at https://www.dmusd.org/Page/8854. 
 
Date: March 18, 2020 
 
Signature: 

 

Christopher Delehanty 
Executive Director of Capital Programs & Technology 


